
Dear Parent/Guardian,                                                                                                     May 26,2020 

 

We are excited that guidelines have changed so that we can host our Kingdom Kids Camp June 22-26. 

Thank you for registering your child(ren) as our week will be full of fun, activities, learning events and 

good food. 

In light of the COVID 19 crisis I wanted to write to all you to let you know that as a church we are seeking 

to do that is possible to follow the CDC guidelines for day camps. A safe environment for your child is of 

upmost concern for all of us here at UBC.   

I did want to communicate to you some necessary changes that will be implemented in our KKC. 

• When you bring your child you will need to stay with your child until both the triage and the 

registration are completed each day. A nurse will be taking temperatures and asking questions 

of all volunteers and children each day so plan on taking a few more minutes to complete this 

process. This will take place in the entrance of the gym. 

• If your child is sick DO NOT BRING THEM TO KKC. Any child with a temperature over 100.4 F will 

not be allowed into KKC. 

• If your child suffers from allergies with symptoms please have a note from your primary care 

provider stating such in order to allow him/her into KKC. Otherwise we may not allow your child 

into KKC. 

• Your child will be asked to wear a mask during the day according to CDC guidelines. Please 

prepare your child to wear one by talking about it at home and when out in public. We will have 

masks available at KKC. 

• Please practice with your child good hand washing techniques at home. This will help to ensure 

good habits at KKC as children will be washing their hands multiple times during the day. 

Thank you for allowing us to care for your child(ren) this week of KKC. If you have any questions please 

contact me at cbullock@ubcstj.org or at the church office at 802.748.5639 or contact our Children’s 

Ministry Director Roberta McKinney at rmckinney@ubcstj.org or through the church office number. 

Pastor Clifton Bullock 

 

Pastor Clifton Bullock 

Senior Pastor  

*************************************************************************************  

I have read and am in agreement with the guidelines outlined in this letter.   

  

_______________________________________________   __________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature           Date 
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